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JUNIOR ASSEMBLY PERFORMANCE
Last week the Junior School hosted its first virtual assembly.

As part of this event, the Junior Strings Ensemble were able to perform two pieces. The first was
one of their favourite pieces, called ‘Big Ben Boogie’; a fun jazzy number. Their second
performance was an arrangement for the 1980’s Pop Hit ‘The Final Countdown’, which despite the
age of this song, all the students love to play. The ensemble is conducted by Mr Ehab Ibrahim,
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and the students rehearse every Wednesday morning. They look forward to being able to perform
for a live audience again real soon!

If your child is interested in learning a string instrument and would like to join the Strings
Program, please contact Mrs Hobbins at: musicadmin@thac.nsw.edu.au

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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